
From: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 1:52 PM 
To: 'Jeff LaViolette' 
Subject: RE: New DNR Project Manager 
 
Very good.  I am looking forward to seeing the application.  If you would like to go over details before 
submittal feel free to contact me. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Steve Janowiak 
Phone: (715)421-7850 
Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov 

 
From: Jeff LaViolette <nrpconsultants@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 1:48 PM 
To: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR <Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Re: New DNR Project Manager 
 
Steve, Hello.    We were contacted by Harry Brar regarding your request for follow update on the Food 
Tree Project.   Not much has been done and like the DNR we have had a turn over in Project 
Manager.  As we have stated on the DNR biannual update, the case closure is being prepared.  Please 
contact us for future correspondence. 
 
 
 
On Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 3:42 PM Janowiak, Steve J - DNR <Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov> wrote: 

Correction.  This is for The Food Tree.  Sorry. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Steve Janowiak 
Phone: (715)421-7850 
Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 3:41 PM 
To: 'Nrpconsultants@gmail.com' <Nrpconsultants@gmail.com> 
Subject: New DNR Project Manager 
 
Hello, 
 
I have taken over Tom Hvizdaks hydrogeologist duties here at the DNR.  Please forward this letter to 
whomever is the project lead for Bill's Minimart. 
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We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Steve Janowiak 
Phone: (715)421-7850 
Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ricoh_MP_C4504@wisconsin.gov [mailto:Ricoh_MP_C4504@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 3:25 PM 
To: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR <Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Message from "NRWCWRCS03" 
 
This E-mail was sent from "NRWCWRCS03" (MP C4504). 
 
Scan Date: 12.13.2017 15:25:28 (-0600) 
Queries to: Ricoh_MP_C4504@wisconsin.gov 

 
 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
NRP Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
Jeff LaViolette, P.E. 
Civil/Environmental Engineer 
cell 920 - 655 - 0537 
 
This e-mail and any attachments may contain privileged and/or confidential information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any copying, 
distribution, dissemination or action taken in relation to the contents of this e-mail and any of its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original e-mail and 
destroy any copies or printouts of this e-mail as well as any attachments. To the extent representations are made herein concerning matters 
of a client of the firm, be advised that such representations are not those of the client and do not purport to bind them.  
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